
Welcome Letter​
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am delighted to welcome you to a new academic year at ICCI Academy. With over 30 years of 
teaching experience, including 10 wonderful years here at ICCI, I have been blessed to guide 
our youngest learners in Arabic, Quran, and Islamic Studies, as well as provide foundational 
Arabic instruction to beginners. My goal this year is to cultivate a nurturing and engaging 
classroom where your child feels supported, valued, and inspired to learn.​
I look forward to partnering with you to ensure a joyful and successful learning journey for your 
child. 

 


